

June 27, 2005

Gordon Gacek
Director of Community Relations
Natural Healthcare Center of West End
10 West End Court
Long Branch, N.J. 07740

Dear Gordon:

I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere appreciation to both you and Dr. Proodian for coming to our corporate office on June 8, 2005, to present a lecture to our employees. The topic (Fatigue – Solutions for an Exhausted Society) was both informative and enjoyable.

All of my employees expressed to me what a wonderful experience this was and how they not only enjoyed hearing from Dr. Proodian, but were hoping that he would be able to return to our office for additional lectures.

Again, thank you for giving us your time and I look forward to future classes presented by Natural Healthcare Center of West End.

Sincerely,

Maureen Mancini Huntleigh Healthcare Human Resources Department Employment Coordinator